
 

 

 
 
July 19, 2018 
 
 
Dear Provider: 
 
Kern Health Systems will be performing system upgrade during the time periods listed below.  During these times some 
systems will be temporarily unavailable.  We apologize for any inconvenience.  If you have questions, please contact the 
KHS Provider Relations Department at (661) 664‐5566. 
 
Scheduled Upgrade Period 
 
July 21st   7:00pm – 11:00pm 
 
 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Melissa Lopez 
Provider Relations Manager 
Kern Health Systems 

 


